
 
 

8th November 2016 

Sathya Sai International Medical Conference 

2–3 September 2017, Anaheim, California, USA 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

Om Sri Sai Ram. 

I am very happy to inform you that an International Medical Conference on Sathya Sai 

Ideal Healthcare and Sathya Sai Global Health Mission will be held during 2–3 September 

2017, at the Anaheim Convention Center in California, USA.  

Please mark your calendar and participate in this inspiring and informative medical 

conference based on the teachings of Bhagawan Sri Sathya Sai Baba on Ideal Healthcare. 

Medical professionals all over the world are involved in the Sathya Sai Global Health 

Mission and provide healthcare to more than 220,000 patients (outside India) with love 

and compassion, completely free of cost, through medical camps, medical clinics, 

preventive healthcare, health education programmes and medical institutions. This 

conference will be open to all healthcare professionals and senior leaders of the SSIO.  

In preparation for the Conference we are preparing a video of the worldwide medical 

activities of the SSIO. We request you to submit videos of medical activities undertaken 

by the SSIO in your zone, region or country. Further details may be found in the attached 

letter from the Chairman, International IT Committee. 

Kindly share this announcement with healthcare professionals in your area. 

Thank you. 

 

Lovingly in the Service of Sai, 

Narendranath Reddy, M.D. 

Chairman, Prasanthi Council 

Sathya Sai International Organisation 


